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STATEMENT OF PURPOSE

RS24952

This legislation will change the requirement for front license plates on certain vehicles. Some vehicles are
not manufactured to hold a license plate on the front. Buyers of these vehicles are required to purchase and
install after-market plate holding devices and/or modify the front of their vehicles to accommodate a front
plate. This legislation allows the vehicle owner to display only one plate attached to the rear of the vehicle.

FISCAL NOTE
There is no fiscal impact on the state General Fund because this is a regulatory change and requires no
additional oversight by any state agency on the General Fund budget. There will be a minimal impact on
certain dedicated funds such as peace officer training and ISTARS and county justice funds because of fewer
citations and fines. At most, based on 2016 citation numbers for failure to display a front plate or registration
sticker at 265 or less, there would be an impact of no more than $17,755 of losses in revenue from fines.

Contact:
Representative Ronald Nate
(208) 332-1000

DISCLAIMER: This statement of purpose and fiscal note are a mere attachment to this bill and prepared by a proponent
of the bill. It is neither intended as an expression of legislative intent nor intended for any use outside of the legislative
process, including judicial review (Joint Rule 18).
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